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The Parish of  
Saint Catherine of Siena 

 
Welcome! 

 
 

Sacrament of 
Reconciliation (Confession) 

with Adoration of the  
Blessed Sacrament: 
 TUESDAYS: 6:00pm - 8:00pm 
 

Daily Mass:  
MONDAY-THURSDAY: 7:30am  
FIRST FRIDAY: 7:30am 
FIRST SATURDAY: 8:00am 
CIVIC HOLIDAYS: 9:00am 
Everyone Welcome! 

 

Rosary:  
MONDAY-THURSDAY: 8:00am  
Everyone Welcome! 

 

Sunday Mass: 
 SATURDAY VIGIL:  
  4:00pm, 7:15pm 
 SUNDAY MASS: 
  7:30am, 9:00am, 11:00am 

Livestreamed at 4:00pm Saturday. 
__________________________________________________ 
 

New Parishioners: We warmly 
welcome you, and invite you to register 
in our parish community.  Please call 
our office at (203) 377-3133, ext. 101 

 

Sacrament of Baptism: 
 SUNDAY: 1:00pm, by appointment. 
 Pre-Baptismal instruction is 
 required for first-time parents. 
 Please call our office at  
 (203) 377-3133, ext. 101 
__________________________________________________ 
 

Parish Office Hours: 
 MON-THURS:  9:00am - 4:30pm 
 FRIDAY:  Closed 
 

Location: In Historic Nichols 
 220 Shelton Road 
 Trumbull, CT 06611 
 (203) 377-3133 
 www.stcathtrumbull.com 
 office@stcatherinetrumbull.com 
  
 
 

 
 
 

@StCathTrumbull  
 

               TheParishofStCatherineofSiena 



 

  

Monday, June 5:   St. Boniface 
 7:30AM  James & Jessica Frommert 
 

Tuesday, June 6:  St. Norbert 
 7:30AM   Margaret Milne 
 6:00PM-8:00PM Confession and Adoration 
 

Wednesday, June 7:   
 7:30AM   Carmen T. Ricca 
 

Thursday, June 8:   
 7:30AM   John Coughlin, Jr. 
 

Friday, June 9:  St. Ephrem 
 

Saturday, June 10:  THE MOST HOLY BODY & BLOOD  
  OF CHRIST [CORPUS CHRISTI]  
     [Anticipated] 
 4:00PM   Maria Luisa Zuñiga 
 7:15PM   The Ruddy & Duffy Families 
 

Sunday, June 11:  THE MOST HOLY BODY & BLOOD  
  OF CHRIST [CORPUS CHRISTI]  
 7:30AM  Fausto Testani 
  9:00AM  The Kilton & Bracken Families 
  11:00AM Our Parishioners 
  Followed by a Eucharistic Procession 

MASS INTENTIONS & LITURGICAL SCHEDULE  
FOR THE WEEK OF JUNE 4, 2023 

IN MEMORIAM 
 

The Parish of Saint Catherine of Siena 
extends to the family of  

 

Theresa M. Fernandes, Louisa Russo 

LOW GLUTEN HOSTS:  
Celiac disease affects many people.   

Those suffering from Celiac cannot ingest gluten.   
If you or a family member would benefit from a  

low gluten host or from the Precious Blood at the  
celebration of the Eucharist, please see a Priest  

or Deacon in the Sacristy before Mass. 

SANCTUARY LAMP 
 

The Sanctuary Lamp, which indicates 
and honors the Real Presence of Jesus 

Christ in the Holy Eucharist, burns 
this week in memory of 

 

Louisa Russo 
 

The Sanctuary Lamp is available to be memorialized each week. 
The offering to dedicate the candle beside the tabernacle,  
is $50.00. Please call the Parish Office at (203) 377-3133.  

RESPECT LIFE 
 

The white rose at the Shrine of the Blessed Virgin 
Mary reminds us all to pray for an increased 

respect for the gift of human life.   
This week, it is offered in memory of  

 

Genevieve and Leonard Marcello  
 

If you would like to offer a rose, please call Mary Ellen Kovacs, 
Director of Pastoral Care, at (203) 377-3133, ext. 104.  

Please remember in your prayers the family & friends of our 
Parish serving active duty in the military, especially:  

 

Eli Bair, USN 
LCDR Robert C. Ballard Jr., USN 

Major Gregg Zavadsky, U.S. Army 
SPC Zachary Kaesmann, ARNG 
PFC Adam DePasacreta, USMC 

Riley Payne, Airman Recruit, USN 
Robert Joseph Thompson III, U.S. Army 

Christopher Smaniotto, U.S. Army 
 

We pray for peace and for all serving in the military.  
We would like to list your family and friends currently 
serving active duty in our armed forces in the bulletin.  
Kindly email the name/s of your active duty family 
and friends to support@stcatherinetrumbull.com.  

Please remember in your daily prayers all the sick  
of our Parish and their caregivers, especially:  

 

Marlene Roberts, Beatrice Krafcik, Ernestine Gaudio, 
Lee Ellen Romano, Ivan Capella,  

Sigrid Rogowski, and Robert Glovinski.  

 

To add a name, contact Mary Ellen Kovacs,  
Director of Pastoral Care: (203) 377-3133, ext. 104. 

_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

PASTORAL CARE: Please contact 
the Parish Office to let us know if 
you have a family member in the 
hospital. Due to hospital 
confidentiality regulations, we are 
no longer consistently notified by 
hospitals, and are often unaware of 
hospitalizations unless we are 
notified by family members.  
Contact Mary Ellen Kovacs, Director 
of Pastoral Care: (203) 377-3133, ext. 104. 

THE PARISH OF ST. CATHERINE  
OF SIENA WARMLY WELCOMES...  

 

...anyone who is new to our area, anyone who is  
searching for the truth, or anyone who is looking  
  for a spiritual home.  We are joyfully  
  and faithfully Roman Catholic in belief  
  and practice - a community of faith,  
  worship, service, and formation and  
  with open hearts we invite all our  
  brothers and sisters into a living and  
  saving friendship with the Lord Jesus  
  Christ, in the communion of His One,  
  Holy, Catholic and Apostolic Church. 

mailto:support@stcatherinetrumbull.com


 
 

Please mark your calendar and join us for next Sunday’s 
Corpus Christi Procession!  It will take place immediately 
following the 11:00 Mass.  We live in an age when our Cath-
olic Faith is increasingly marginalized, ridiculed, and dis-
missed.  So this is one concrete opportunity to bear public 
witness to our Catholic Faith.  We are joyful to be Catholic, 
and unashamed of our faith in the Lord Jesus Christ.   

 

At the conclusion of the 11:00 Mass, the procession will 
begin.  We will join our choir in singing Eucharistic hymns 
along the way.  Servers will be continually incensing the 
Blessed Sacrament.  And bells will announce to all the pres-
ence of the Lord as He passes by.  The procession will go 
out from the front doors of the church, head south on Shel-
ton Road, and then will turn west onto Center Road, reach-
ing the N.I.A. Gazebo, where Benediction of the Blessed Sac-
rament will be imparted.  Then we will retrace our steps 
back to church, where a final Benediction will be imparted 
from our altar.  It should take about an hour after Mass.  But 
Jesus hung on the Cross for us for three hours!  There will 
be cold water available in the lobby of the church after the 
procession for everyone.   

 

The canopy which will be held over the Blessed Sacrament 
during the procession is nearly 150 years old, and was made 
by Fraefel & Co. in St. Gallen, Switzerland, which was one 
of the world leaders in ecclesiastical embroidery at the 
time.  In the culture in which we live, beautiful liturgical 
objects in the service of the Sacred Liturgy sometimes pro-
voke the ritual question: Does Our Lord really need some-
thing like that?  The answer is: of course He doesn’t need 
it!  But – He deserves it.   

 

The canopy is embroidered with Eucharistic images, as well 
as four lines taken from the Corpus Christi sequence, Lauda 
Sion, written by St. Thomas Aquinas over seven centuries 
ago: 

ECCE PANIS ANGELORUM 
FACTUS CIBUS VIATORUM  

VERE PANIS FILIORUM  
NON MITTENDUS CANIBUS.   

 

Translated, this means  
BEHOLD THE BREAD OF ANGELS  

MADE THE BREAD OF THOSE ON THE WAY  
[TO HEAVEN]  

TRULY THE BREAD OF THE CHILDREN [OF GOD]  
WHICH ON DOGS MAY NOT BE SPENT.  

 

The last line is a reference to Matthew 15:26, in which Jesus said 
“It is not right to take the bread of the children and throw it to the 
dogs.” 

 
 
 
 
 

Dear Friends, 
 

Allow me this opportunity to offer to our whole 
parish a deeply heartfelt word of thanks for your 
prayers, your goodness, and your well wishes on 
the 20th anniversary of my priestly ordination.   

 

It is hard for me to believe that two decades have 
passed since May 17, 2003!  Pentecost Sunday was 
the perfect time to celebrate such a joyful milestone, 
and to give thanks to God for the blessings of these 
years.  I am grateful to the many, many parishion-
ers and friends who took the time to be present for 
the Mass of Thanksgiving last Sunday and for the 
reception afterwards.  Special thanks to everyone 
who sent notes, messages, goodies, and emails.  I 
was truly overwhelmed by the outpouring of love 
and support from our wonderful parish!   

 

Special thanks as well to the Most Reverend Salva-
tore Matano, the Bishop of Rochester, New York, 
who came a long distance to be with us for the 
weekend, together with his priest secretary, Father 
Daniel White.  Father White and I have been good 
friends since we were seminarians at Mount St. 
Mary’s Seminary in Emmitsburg, Maryland.  I 
thank Father White for his beautiful homily, and I 
thank Dr. Claude Matalanis for designing the mech-
anism which dropped the rose petals at the end of 
the Mass, echoing the centuries-old custom of do-
ing so at the Pantheon in Rome on Pentecost Sun-
day.  I am most grateful to our wonderful team at 
the Parish Office for attending to the thousand-and-
one logistical details that went into the week-
end.  Kate Gombos (as always) captured beautiful 
images of the celebration, and I thank Katrina and 
our musicians for the beautiful music at the Mass.     

 

Most of all, I give thanks to God for calling me, un-
worthy as I am, to serve Him as His priest.  Please 
pray for me, and please pray for the intention of 
new priestly vocations, especially from our parish 
and in our diocese.   

 
 

 
 

View all photos from  
the celebration: 

God bless you! 



CONGRATULATIONS TO  
FATHER FÉRRY GALBERT 

 

May God bless your priesthood abundantly.  
 

Please Mark Your Calendar and Join us on  
 

Sunday, June 18 at 11:00am  
(Father’s Day)  

Father Galbert will celebrate the 11am Mass.  
Mass will be followed by a reception with 
First Priestly Blessings in the Church Hall. 

Everyone Welcome! 

 
 

 

Please join us in thanking Father for all  
he has done for the St. Catherine’s parish 

community and to wish him well.   
June 3 & 4 will be his last weekend with us. 

 

Fr. Bochanski will celebrate the  
 

11:00am Mass  
THIS SUNDAY, June 4  

(Trinity Sunday) 
 

A farewell reception in Father’s honor  
will be held right after that Mass.   

________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Archbishop Pérez of Philadelphia has appointed Fr. Bochanski as Vicar 
General & Moderator of the Curia of the Archdiocese of Philadelphia. 
This appointment is certainly a recognition of Fr. Bochanski’s many tal-
ents and abilities.  I know I speak for all of us in saying that we will 
miss him very much here at St. Catherine’s. During his time here, he 
has become a beloved and deeply respected presence in our parish 
community.  Please join me in congratulating Fr. Bochanski as he pre-
pares to undertake this new and significant responsibility in closely 
assisting Archbishop Pérez in the governance of the Archdiocese of 
Philadelphia. He knows he will be in our prayers. 
 

-Father Marcello 

 

On this Trinity Sunday, we give praise to God 
the Father, God the Son, and God the Holy 
Spirit. In our Communion Hymn, Firmly I 
Believe, and Truly, we profess our faith in the 
Trinitarian mystery. This text was written by 
St. John Henry Newman, an English theologi-
an, scholar, and poet. Firmly I Believe, and Tru-
ly is taken from “The Dream of Gerontius”, 
which was Newman’s longest poem, and 
written after he had converted to Catholicism 
from Anglicanism. “The Dream of Gerontius” 
follows the main character, Gerontius, 
through his dying moments, and his reawak-
ening as a soul approaching judgment; much 
of the imagery used by Newman was inspired 
by Dante’s Divine Comedy. At this point in 
the poem, Gerontius is unsure what the after-
life holds for him. His friends are gathered 
around and praying for him, and Gerontius 
prays to God for mercy, making this final pro-
fession of faith before his death. In this setting 
of the hymn, Newman’s Latin text in which 
Gerontius prays for mercy has been eliminat-
ed, leaving only the hymn of praise. This text 
has been set to many tunes, but this particular 
setting is to the tune SHIPSTON. It was set by 
Ralph Vaughan Williams who was responsi-
ble for collecting many English folk tunes, like 
this one, harmonizing them, and turning 
them into hymns for the Anglican church. Its 
lilting melody and harmonic structure in D 
major make it a fitting tune for such a pro-
found hymn of praise. 
 

KATRINA KEAT, DIRECTOR OF SACRED MUSIC & 
ORGANIST: kkeat@stcatherinetrumbull.com 

  
 

Do you know a high school student who 
loves to hang with friends, have fun, and 
enjoys a yummy treat too? Tell them about 
St. Catherine’s Youth Group! We meet every 
Sunday 6-8pm for fun, food, fellowship and faith.  
 

June 4, from 4-6pm: Potluck Picnic + Yard Games.  
This will be the last meeting of the season. Kindly note new time.  

Youth Group Meetings will resume on September 11. 
 

INFO: MR. KINGSBURY  
youthgroup@stcatherinetrumbull.com 

 

 

Next weekend’s Sunday 
Gospel reading is provided 
here, so that we can think 
and pray about it, and be 
ready to receive it into our 
minds and hearts when it is 
proclaimed at Mass. 

 

Jesus said to the Jewish 
crowds: “I am the living 
bread that came down from 
heaven; whoever eats this bread will live forever; and the bread that I 
will give is my flesh for the life of the world.” The Jews quarreled 
among themselves, saying, “How can this man give us his flesh to eat?” 
Jesus said to them, “Amen, amen, I say to you, unless you eat the flesh 
of the Son of Man and drink his blood, you do not have life within you. 
Whoever eats my flesh and drinks my blood has eternal life, and I will 
raise him on the last day. For my flesh is true food, and my blood is true 
drink. Whoever eats my flesh and drinks my blood remains in me and I 
in him. Just as the living Father sent me and I have life because of the 
Father, so also the one who feeds on me will have life because of me. 
This is the bread that came down from heaven. Unlike your ancestors 
who ate and still died, whoever eats this bread will live forever." John 
3:16-18 

mailto:reled@stcatherinetrumbull.com
mailto:youthgroup@stcatherinetrumbull.com


 

 

2023-2024 
REGISTRA-

TION NOW 
OPEN:  
Info was sent 
by email to 
current Rel 
Ed Families & 
is available on 
our parish 
Website. 
 

BE A CATE-

CHIST: Our Rel Ed program would not be possi-
ble without the vital work of our catechists,  
classroom aides, and hallway monitors.   
We are currently looking for volunteers for  
the 2023/24 year. Is it YOU?? 
 

The best way to learn is to teach. Catechists  
tell the truth. Sharing the faith is an honor.  

Your own faith will come alive. You become  
an active part of the most active part of your 
parish. A catechist is a role model. You will  
be practicing stewardship. You show your  

own family that you value religious education.  
It’s fun. It’s what we are called to do. 

 

YOUTH GROUP: All 8th graders are invited to 
come see what Youth Group is all about. Join 
friends, play games, eat food! Sundays 6-8pm. 
Don’t Miss It!  
 

LINDSAY TRISTINE, DRE: 
reled@stcatherinetrumbull.com 

 

  
 

For your  
generosity  
during the 2022
-2023 charitable 
drive season.  
The next Social 
Justice and 
Charitable  
Outreach drive 
will take place 
mid-August for 
Backpacks and 
School Supplies. 
 

In the meantime, we continue to support those 
in need all year long.  In the Church Lobby, 
there’s a bench set aside specifically to receive 
donations of nonperishable food items for our 
Trumbull & inner city Bridgeport neighbors in 
need. The bench is called S.O.M.E. (So Others 
May Eat).  Donations are delivered to the Trum-
bull Food Pantry and Blessed Sacrament 
Church. Thanks in advance for your generosity.  

 

ERIC VOGEL, Caritas@stcatherinetrumbull.com 
Coordinator for Social Justice and Charitable Outreach  

 

If you know of anyone in our  
Parish in need, contact us. 

 

 

A Note of Thanks from the Knights of  
Columbus Council #5806 
 

The members of St. Catherine of Siena Knights of 
Columbus Council #5806 extend our most sincere 
thanks to Father 

Marcello for serving as our Council 
Chaplain, shepherding us as men, 
and guiding us in our endeavors 
this past Fraternal Year, July 2022 – 
June 2023. We also deeply appreci-
ate the generosity and participation 
of parishioners in our programs this 
year; we could not have aided our 
brothers and sisters of the commu-
nity to the extent that we did with-
out your kindness. It was you —  
the parishioners — who made our  
programs a success!  
  

FAITH: A virtual Rosary prayed 
every Saturday Morning; A  
presence at every Tuesday  
evening Eucharistic  
Adoration; Maintaining  
the Building the Domestic 
Church Kiosk in the narthex 
of the church; Under the 
COR - Into the Breach  
program, JP Rizzitelli ran  
a father's faith program on 
Saturday mornings.  
  

FAMILY: Consecration to the 
Holy Family (a Knights of 
Columbus prayer) prayed 
on the Feast of the Holy 
Family; Family Prayer Night; 
Support of our Bridgeport 
brethren (St. Mary Parish, 
Blessed Sacrament Parish, 
St. Charles Borromeo  
Parish, Convent of Mary 
Immaculate, and others) 
with our: Thanksgiving Food 
Drive, Toiletries Drive, and 
Easter Basket Drive  
  

COMMUNITY: Coats for 
Kids Program - Several cases 
of children’s coats donated 
to Trumbull Social Services; 
Veteran’s Day Presentation 
to SCSS Middle School; 
Cooking breakfast for  
persons in need at The  
Merton Center; Two $1,000 
scholarships for SCSS  
graduates in June. 
  

LIFE:  Contributions and 
attendance at pro-life  
rallies in Bridgeport & 
Hartford  
  

Please join us in Charity, Unity and Fraternity; free sign-up before June 30, 
2023 at kofc.org/join  
 

JOIN THE KNIGHTS AT kofc.org/join 
GARRETT COVINO, Grand Knight 

St. Catherine of Siena Council #5806 gcovino5@comcast.net 

mailto:reled@stcatherinetrumbull.com


Welcome! New families who 
joined St. Catherine’s in April & May: 
 

Christopher & Rachel Minardi, & their  
daughter Noelle; Michael & Carolyn  
Hashemi, and their baby son Gabriel;  
Richard & Susan Sewersky; Christopher & 
Laura Appel, & their son Owen;  David & 
Deborah Madar; Paul & Emily Ahearn, & 
their daughter Charlotte; Kathleen Mattox, & 
her children Zoe and Zack; Ronald & Paula 
Catalano; Trevor & Jennifer Dalling 

We are very grateful to all who continue 
to support St. Catherine’s through Online 
Giving or with envelopes. Your generous & 
steadfast support keeps our parish running. 
Please use this QR code to make your weekly 
offertory gift to the parish. Thank you!  
 

________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

SPECIAL NOTE FOR FATHER’S DAY: So that your prayers and 
intentions can be placed on the Altar during Masses during 
Father’s Day weekends, we suggest that your offertory en-
velopes or online contributions be made by June 11.  
 

________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

THANK YOU For Your Offertory 
 

FOR THE WEEKEND OF MAY 27TH—28TH 
 

 WEEKLY  MONTHLY  ONLINE  
 $3,407  $145  $8,792 
 

TOTAL: $12,344 

 
________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

LEAVE A LEGACY: Remember St. Catherine of Siena Par-
ish in your Will! Doing so is a meaningful and tangible way 
of leaving a legacy that will benefit future generations of 
Catholics in our community.  
 

Info: BOB CAVALLERO, Director of Parish Operations  
(203) 377-3133 or RobertCavalle-

ro@stcatherinetrumbull.com 

 
 

 

The 2023 Annual Bishop’s  
Appeal, “One in Christ,”  
emphasizes and provides  
works of charity, faith formation, 
education and catechesis.  
 

St. Catherine Academy provides quality education pro-
grams for students who are impacted with autism, intellec-
tual & developmental disabilities. In 2014, this essential min-
istry became St. Catherine Center for Special Needs to cen-
tralize pastoral and educational support for individuals with 
disabilities and added an Adult Day Program for adults 
with disabilities. The Center partners with parishes, reli-
gious educators & school personnel to support the needs of 
individuals throughout the Diocese.  
 

Giving to the Bishop’s Appeal ensures that this life-
affirming organization continues to provide quality educa-
tion and a living faith for those with special needs. Thank 
you for your support. We ask each of our families to help 
our Parish in reaching its goal by supporting the Appeal as 
generously as your means will allow.  
 

As of May 26, we have received gifts 
worth $116,497 from 215 donors  

(This is 85% of our $136,300 goal!)  
THANK YOU! 

*Does not include gifts and pledges made  
during in-pew weekend, May 6 & 7. 

 

Please donate with the QR Code:  

Welcome to Summer! We’re all looking forward to warm-
er weather, more relaxed schedules, and summer celebra-
tions. A few thoughts, as we prepare for this warm & 
wonderful season:  
 

1. Warmer weather brings lighter ward-
robe, and therefore we offer this gentle 
reminder about the importance of coming 
to church modestly dressed. This is a con-
crete way to honor the dignity of God’s 
house, where Our Lord dwells in the taber-
nacle. Thank you for expressing your love 
for God’s house through respectful dress 
and demeanor in church.  
 

2. Traveling This Summer?  Attend Mass 
wherever you go this summer. Visiting 
another church for Sunday Mass is a real 
blessing to your family. Masstimes.org 
will help you find a local Catholic Church 
and all of the available Mass Times wher-
ever you will be.  
 

3. Take a piece of St. Catherine’s with you 
while you’re away. Please sign up to re-
ceive our weekly e-blast, like us on Face-
book, follow us on Twitter or Instagram, 
subscribe to our YouTube channel and stay 
connected to our parish community wher-
ever you are this summer! Links on our 
website or search for us at @StCathTrumbull.  
 

4. Continue to support St. Catherine’s parish community 
while you are away with Online Giving. It’s safe. It’s easy. 
You stay in control: how much you give, when, and by 
what means (credit card, bank EFT).  To register, please 
click on the Online Giving logo on our Parish website.  

It’s Summertime! 

Looking for a change in your 
child’s education?  Come for a tour 
of our school and find out more 
about SCSS and how your child can 
grow with us.  Limited Openings in 
several grades. Call 203-375-1947 

https://www.stcatherinesienatrumbull.org/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=409754&type=d&pREC_ID=1882650


Connecticut

CatholicMatch.com/CT
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Langanke’s
Florist & Greenhouses, Inc.

1055 Bridgeport Ave.,
Shelton, CT 06484

929-4688 • 378-3075
www.langankesflorist.com

203-590-1588
Most insurances Accepted

www.ilovemypediatricdentist.com

LAROCCA’S
GARAGE, INC.

MADISON BRAKE  & WHEEL ALIGNMENT
EST. 1960

One Stop Complete Truck & Car Care
Foreign & Domestic Auto Repair

71 Federal St., Bridgeport  
(3 Doors in from Main St.)

203-335-9926
Mike Larocca - Proprietor

JS TREE EXPERT
LANDSCAPING & MASONRY

CUT DOWN • PRUNING • CABLING • STONE WALLS
PATIO LANDSCAPE AND PLANTING 

SNOW PLOWING • STONE GRINDING
Over 20 Years serving Fairfield Over 20 Years serving Fairfield 

County & all of CT - Jorge Sosa - Lic #S3821

203-391-1201 call/text
STORM DAMAGE - FREE ESTIMATES  

REFERENCES - FULLY INSURED

The St. Catherine
of Siena Mausoleum

Gate of Heaven Cemetery

1056 Daniels Farm Road, Trumbull, CT 06611

New construction • Renovations
Service Maintenance

Troubleshooting • Lighting Specialists
Licensed & Insured

203-520-0859  |  203-914-5396
Docs Electrical Service

Trumbull native & family of
 St Catherine of Siena parishioner

OAK FLOORING INC.OAK FLOORING INC.
FOR ALL YOUR FLOORING NEEDSFOR ALL YOUR FLOORING NEEDS

Trumbull, CT 06611Trumbull, CT 06611

Specializing in all 
wood flooring needs. 

New installation, patching,
 sanding, and refinishing.

Al SvindlandAl Svindland
 203-984-5464 203-984-5464

www.facebook.com/oakflooringinc    |    Asvindland@aol.comwww.facebook.com/oakflooringinc    |    Asvindland@aol.com

The Catholic Cemeteries Association 
of the Archdiocese of Hartford, Inc.

Advanced Planning of your Cemetery needs is a
loving gift that relieves your family of a difficult decision
 in the midst of their grief. Whether a Traditional Grave, 
Mausoleum, or Cremation, let our caring team of Family 
Service Advisors help you choose your cemetery needs. 

Call our main number to find which of our  
30 cemeteries is nearest you.

All Saints Cemetery
700 Middletown Avenue, North Haven, CT 06473

203-239-2557
Or visit our website at WWW.CCACEM.ORG

For your convenience we now sell Granite Flush Markers  
and Monuments at all our locations!   

Ask us about the Catholic Funeral Plan, a faith based approach to Funeral Planning  
that ensures the traditions of a Catholic Funeral are carried out to your wishes.

 

IF YOU LIVE ALONE
MDMedAlert!™

$1995
/mo.

As Low As

md-medalert.com
800.808.9294CALL  

NOW!

4 Ambulance/Police  
4 Family/Friends 
4 GPS & Fall Alert

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS 
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!
 

CONTACT ME  
Cierra Shaffer

 
cshaffer@4LPi.com 

(800) 888-4574 x3320



RICHARD A.
CERRATO

ATTORNEY AT LAW
Suite 2A

3180 Main St., Bridgeport, CT

Tel: (203) 374-4600
Fax: (203) 372-0824

FOR COMPLETE 

LANDSCAPE AND LAWN 

MAINTENANCE SERVICE

RESIDENTIAL • COMMERCIAL

Call Joe or Joanna
(203) 377-1596 • Trumbull

CUSTOM DESIGN AND 
INSTALLATION OF:

New Lawns, Seed or Sod
Shrubs • Trees • Plantings

Retaining Walls • Belgium Block
Railroad Ties Construction

Brick/Slate Walkways & Patios
Gravel Driveways 
Drainage Systems

Backhoe • Bulldozer Work
Spring & Fall Clean-ups

Weekly Lawn Maintenance
Fully Insured • Free Estimates

pepperslandscaping.com

	 Ad info. 1-800-477-4574 • Church Support 1-800-888-4574 • www.4lpi.com	 St. Catherine of Siena, Trumbull, CT	 03-1130

	 “NOBODY SELLS MORE REAL ESTATE THAN
Jeff Wright • 203-913-8836 • jeffwright@remax.net

Scott Wright • 203-913-7247 • scottwright@realtor.com

Michael Wright • 203-258-8363 • michaelwright@remax.net

	 RIGHT CHOICE
105 Technology Drive, Trumbull, CT

OFFICES IN TRUMBULL,  BRIDGEPORT, MILFORD, NEWTOWN, BETHEL

”

NATUROPATHIC 
Family Medicine 

& Nutrition Center, LLC
	 Dr. Natalie J. Colicci
	 ND, MS, CCN, CHT 

Lic. Naturopathic Physician & Nutritionist Lic. Naturopathic Physician & Nutritionist 
	 Certified Acupuncture Practitioner	 Certified Acupuncture Practitioner

				 203.371.1021
	2 Corporate Dr., Unit 112 | Trumbull, CT 06611
Parishioner 	 www.DrNatalieColicci.com

Residential & Commercial
Termite Control 

Specialists

1-203-944-9577

F M G Termite &
Pest Control

CYRIL F. MULLINS 
FUNERAL HOME, INC.

399 White Plains Road  
Trumbull, CT 06611   
(203) 372-6543

www.mullinsfh.com

Proud to be a part of the community.

329 Bridgeport Ave., Shelton 
 (800) 998-6978 • www.MarioDaddario.com

203-579-1494
Parente - LauroParente - Lauro

Funeral Home, Inc.Funeral Home, Inc.

Family Owned & Operated 
Since 1940

Michael J. & Michele Parente

559 Washington Ave. | Bridgeport, CT

www.parentelauro.com

• TREE REMOVAL
• PRUNING

• KILN DRIED FIREWOOD

203.258.5584

James Abriola - Director
203-373-1013

419 White Plains Road • Trumbull, CT
www.abriola.com

YELLOWBRICK REAL ESTATE, LLC REB#0790976 CT & NY
185 PLAINS RD MILFORD, CT 06461  (203) 445-6949

THOMAS CODY
 REALTOR®

	 203-913-4120 | tcody@ybrealty.com
	 St Catherine of Siena Parishioner
	 100+ 5-Star Reviews

	 Ranked “Best of Zillow”3 years in a row for client satisfaction.

Reach out any time for a free consultation regarding buying or selling a home

www.theoriginalvazzys.com  
513 Broadbridge Road, Bridgeport • 203-371-8046

Creative lunch & dinner specials daily, 
Monday Night Steakhouse,  

Half Priced Wine Bottles on Tuesday

Seniors over 60 get a
20% LUNCH DISCOUNT

11:00AM-4:00PM MON-FRI

Frank E. Metrusky, AIFA™, BFA™, CFP®
Chief Ethos Officer

945 Beaver Dam Rd., Stratford, CT 06614
Ph.: 203.386.8977

frank.metrusky@securitiesamerica.com
www.metruskyretirementservices.com

Securities offered through Securities America, Inc., member FINRA/SIPC
Advisory Services offered through Securities America Advisors, Inc.

Metrusky Retirement Services, LLC and Securities America are separate entities.

Full Bar ~ Pizza ~ Seafood ~ Family Friendly 
Live Entertainment ~ Patio ~ Friendly Staff 

OPEN YEAR ROUND
Excellent location for Catering, 

Baptisms, Communions, Confirmations, 
Showers, Weddings, Bereavements, 
Celebration of Life and so much more

203-612-7134 | www.nikkisatshortbeachct.com


